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Heller Statement on Passing of Jackie Gaughan 
(Washington, D.C.) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued this statement regarding the passing of Jackie Gaughan: 

“I was saddened to learn of Jackie Gaughan’s passing today. He was a Nevada pioneer whose business acumen and work ethic helped make the city of Las Vegas what it is today. His contributions to the casino industry were invaluable. Mr. Gaughan’s leadership and friendly presence will be missed by Nevadans across the state,” said Senator Dean Heller.

###

